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September 2016 

 

Child Care - 

 

The Child Care rooms are up and running with several new students. We are still in the process of 

getting childcare placement for all the teen parents enrolled in high school. We have 15 children 

enrolled, 8 of them are infants.  Three of the new part time staff members have started working and we 

are very thankful to have the extra hands in the room to care for all the infants.  

Each room is spending the first 2 weeks teaching the children the rules and routines of the classroom. 

After the first two weeks each classroom will begin working from the Creative Curriculum. This teaches 

skills in each area of development of cognitive, fine motor, gross motor, social-emotional, and language.  

In addition, each classroom will incorporate learning the ABC’s, numbers, colors, shapes and new 

vocabulary words each week.  

 

Families in Transition-  

 

Currently we do not have any part time staff person contracted to handle the homeless students. I have 

been busy the first two weeks getting the high need homeless students registered and in school. I have 

encountered a young couple with a small child that is living in their car. We have been actively working 

with them to make sure we are providing all the services that we can offer in order to help them, keep 

them safe and in school.  I have been busy trying to help several high school students with clothing and 

supplies.  

 

HiSet –  

 

Jeri Gobert has finally found a space classroom space to utilize for HiSet tutoring. We had to move out 

of the office space in the basement of the Browning Elementary when the construction supervisor finally 

advised us that we could not be in the asbestos area while they were doing construction. After several 

weeks of trying to find an appropriate space we have finally been able to get a few tables and chairs and 

a computer set up to assist in the tutoring area. Students will begin attending HiSet classes on Tuesday, 

Sept 6th.  

 

Due to not having an adequate work space/classroom for the Parent Outreach I am mobile and a little 

hard to get in touch with on the phone. I currently do not have any office space.  


